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September 1st, 2023 

Dear Fairfield University Students and Parents/Guardians, 

On behalf of the men and women of the Fairfield Police Department, we would like to welcome 

you and your family to Fairfield University and its 200-acre campus situated in the Town of 

Fairfield, Connecticut. 

The Fairfield Police Department is responsible for public safety and law enforcement within the 

Town of Fairfield. We work closely with Fairfield University Administration and the campus 

Public Safety Department to maximize student safety on and off campus. We accomplish this by 

holding regular meetings to discuss issues of mutual concern, by conducting regular joint training 

exercises, and through mutual planning and sharing of information to prepare for, and respond to, 

all significant events. Fairfield Police Officers also participate in student engagement sessions on 

and off campus to ensure students are equipped with the necessary information to maximize their 

personal safety. 

As Law Enforcement Officers, members of the Fairfield Police Department also strictly enforce 

the regulations of the Town as well as State laws. These include but are not limited to: 

alcohol/ illicit drug use, motor vehicle laws, and all laws designed to preserve a safe and peaceful 

environment. Students should be aware of such regulations and laws, and they should properly 

abide by them to ensure their actions do not result in fines and/or arrests. 

Finally, as parents ourselves we understand the emotions often experienced by both parents and 

students as they begin a new chapter in their lives. We at the Fairfield Police Department are here 

as a resource should the need arise. We encourage you to visit our website FPDCT.COM to learn 

more about our Department and services. Please do not hesitate to contact us any time. Wishing 

you all a safe and successful year as a member of the Fairfield community. 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert Kalamaras 

Chief of Police 

Fairfield Connecticut 



 

203-254-4800 

www.fpdct.com 


